Legislative Committee Members,

Due to a lack of agenda items and out of respect for the value of your time,
Chairman Bill Wingren has decided to cancel the Legislative Committee Meeting
scheduled for Monday July 27, 2015.

There will be no Legislative Committee Meeting on 07/27/2015.

Our next scheduled meeting will be Monday August 24, 2015.

Thank you.



